Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer

Date: October 13th, 2020

Re: Interim ELA/SS Instructional Supervisor Recommendation

Recommend Board approve Mr. Ken Silver as Interim Supervisor of Curriculum and Instruction for English Language Arts and Social Studies at a per diem rate of \$375. Start date will be Nov. 9th, 2020, pending criminal history background check. Mr. Silver previously served as Interim Principal and Interim Assistant Principal during the 2019-2020 school year.